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From: Stewart Gibson 
Sent: 07 June 2024 15:03
To: Licensing
Subject: House of Music and Entertainment Premises Licence Application

Good afternoon Mr. Ali. 
 
Thank you for your emailed representation received yesterday. 
 
With regard to the broader points you raise in your email, I will respond in full under a separate email. 
 
As far as the conditions you have proposed in your representation, (should the licence be granted), I can 
confirm my client agrees to no’s 1,2, and 5. 
 
The premises is not to be run as a restaurant so they cannot agree to condition 3 requiring customers to be 
seated taking a table meal to be able to consume alcohol, nor condition 4 banning vertical drinking. The 
premises is not a bar, but an event space, which although small may facilitate the need for some to be stood 
watching the entertainment provided. 
 
I trust this makes sense. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Stewart 
 
 
 




